3 Frankland Mead
Washington

West Sussex
RH20 4BD
21/08/21

Re: Planning Application No: WSCC/028/21
To Whom it May Concern.
| am writing to object to the above planning application.

This is a wonderful place to live. It will be damaged beyond repair if this landfill is a loud to go
ahead.

I’'m very concerned that the outstanding natural beauty and wildlife and plants will be gone
forever, and all this will create is pollution, nose, higher levels of lorry traffic, and much more.
This will go on and on for years. They are still taking out sand. | cannot trust that all the planned
inert material will actually be inert and if other contaminated material is added this will lead to
the water supply and ground being contaminated. There will not be enough monitoring to
prevent this from happening. This has been proven from a previous local landfill site where it is
leachate out already evident. We are supped to be going greener this will make things a lot
worse.

Please respect our needs for clean air, water and peace.

Yours Faithfully

Chris Keyte




3 Frankland Mead
Washington,
West Sussex

RH20 4BD
20/8/21

Re: Planning Application No: WSCC/028/21
To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to object to the above planning application. As a Washington resident, | am
very concerned that if the landfill is to go ahead, this will have a dramatic detrimental effect
on the village, our quality of life and that of the surrounding area. The pollution, noise and
congestion from so many lorries for such a long period of time will be enormous in an area
that already has high levels of pollution and where the roads are narrow. The Washington
roundabout is already very busy without all the extra traffic this will create.

| cannot trust that all the planned inert material will actually be inert and if other
contaminated material is added this will lead to the water supply and ground being
contaminated. There will not be enough monitoring to prevent this from happening. This
has been proven from a previous local landfill site where leachate is already evident.

In addition to this, there will be a negative impact on protected wildlife and the landscape in
general, including views from the South Downs National Park which we are on the edge of.

Please respect our needs for clean air, water and peace.

Yours Faithfully,

Elaine Keyte





